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    FUTURE LEADERS ORGANIZING COMMITTEE  
 

We are now accepting letters of interest from Members in good standing in Districts 7, 
8, and 9, who are willing and interested in serving on the TWU Local 555 Future Leaders 
Organizing Committee. This is an as-needed position and qualified candidates must be 

willing and able to travel, when required for the performance of FLOC duties, in addition 
to the following duties and qualifications: 
 

• Conducting meetings, presentations, and training sessions of 20 or more Members 
in stations throughout the system. 
 

• Must have the ability to communicate effectively by both verbal and written means. 
 
• Will attend Local Central Labor Council meetings and report back to the Local 

Executive Board. 
 
• Creating educational documents using computer programs such as PowerPoint, 

Word, Excel, and InDesign. 
 

• Experience with graphic design or video production is a plus. 
 
Those wishing to apply should send a letter of interest detailing your reasons, and 

qualifications for applying to the position.  
 
Send your letter via email to Frontdesk@twu555.org or fax to 214.358.6010 with a 

cover letter. 
 

 
Abilio Villaverde 

President 
 
 

** BE ADVISED ** 
LETTERS OF INTEREST MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN END OF BUSINESS 

DAY AUGUST 7, 2024.  PLEASE CALL TO CONFIRM THAT WE HAVE RECEIVED YOUR 
LETTER OF INTEREST.  
 

ANY QUESTIONS OR QUERIES FOR FURTHER INFORMATION SHOULD BE DIRECTED        
TO dan.chriss@twu555.org 
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